

Cliffside Refiners Limited Partnership Meeting

July 7, 2020 @ 9:00 AM

Attendees:

(Cliffside)	Rodney C.	Brad H.	Mark M.	
(Downtown)	Emress B.	Sam B.	Mark W.	
(NOC)	David S.	Emmett L.		
(CRLP)	Nick D.	Bob L.	Bobby S.	Kaylyn S.
	Mike D.	Tony K.	Brad B.	

Roll Call

➤ Noted

Nick D.-Any changes to company or BLM policies about COVID.

Sam B.-The BLM still maintains the DOI standards for masks. If you are traveling in the state of Texas, the governor has increased the wear of masks in public. 1st offence is a warning, second offense is up to a \$200 fine.

Nick D.-Not much to discuss for plant operations, I guess.

Mark M.- The plant is quiet right now, but we are taking this opportunity to do some housekeeping and small repairs and pressure washing things like that. The pipeline pressure has been going up and down. It dropped over the weekend 15 pounds per day. It dropped from 1345 to 1300. Today the pressure is going up, it has increased about 3 pounds in the last hours. We are looking at keeping the plant down this week to take care of the chiller skid maintenance and some other maintenance that needs to be conducted. That is our planned activity for this week.

Sam B.-The desire is to make the repairs that we have the funding to do so we are making sure that we have all the funds available. In our current situation we would be able to make those repairs without impact.

Nick D.-Tony you had mentioned the fin fan coolers where you still able to do that?

Tony K.-I was not able to get resources out there and then I got an email that the fin fan was not the problem. I stopped looking for resources for that.

Mark M.-We had an oil leak up about waist high and those droplets got sucked into the indoor cooler. We pressure washed that and have plans to repair the oil leak. We still have the compression heat to get rid of but that is a separate issue. Since we are producing less so we are getting through the summer.

Nick D.-We can raise the subject of the fin fan later then, Tony and Mark you guys chat about when you want to get that figured out.

Sam do you have any indication whether you would start up in the next few days or in a week or two.

Sam B.-There has been little feedback, those who did give feedback were ok with taking additional time. I think we are ok to take some additional time and we are monitoring how long it would take to get the plant back up.

Brad B.-My opinion is that once the work is completed on the chiller, we need to be looking for startup.

Nick D.-When you have an idea of when it will be completed please just let us all know.

Sam B.-Sounds good.

Nick D.-That was really the main thing for discussion at this point. At this point any type of planned outage would be toward mid-August or outward. Sam if you want to relate that to your storage holders in the next call. Not to say you would not have another one of these outages soon.

Sam B.-We will certainly do that in the follow up call. Thank you for giving me that time because people surely want to know.

Nick D.-That is all I have. Short call this week. As soon as you are ready that is the plan going forward.